DEPARTMENT OF TAMIL

BharathiarUniversity:: Coimbatore

Action Taken Report on Feedback from Stakeholders – 2021-22

• Feedback received from students & Alumni indicated few changes in the

syllabus of M.A. Tamil. Around 9% of syllabus was altered to suit the

request.

• In response to the feedback from Alumni students and teachers to honor

MahakaviBharathiar, the name which the University bears, establishment of

"MahakaviBharathiar Advance Research Centre", was initiated. This is

proposed to hold all memories of Bharathiar which would provide all the

valuable and moral values he has educated to the world.

• For online teachingmode was used earlier based on students and teachers

feedback request for a common LMS platform was placed to the University

authority.

• In response to the requests of students, several seminars were organized to

providing them opportunities to interat with stalwarts of Tamil literature.

Professor and Head

ક્રી.ક્રીસ્ટ્ર

Dr. S. CHITRA Professor and Head, Department of Tamil Bharathiar University, Coimbatore - 641 046.